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From: Chad Ruppel
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Shared Streets Program
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 10:44:23 PM

Hello,
I am sorry I missed the meeting tonight regarding the Shared Streets Program.  For whatever
it is worth, I would like to register my strong support.  I am a resident at 616 W Shore Dr. 
The Shared Streets Program was a lifesaver last year.  There are a lot of bikers and joggers
on the bay, and I am afraid it is just a matter of time before someone gets hit my a car.  My
only wish is that you could make it permanent.

Thanks 
Chad Ruppel

414-507-9715
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